
Auxiliary Official visits will begin soon.  

District Presidents and/or their 
Representatives are a vital part of the 
Extension and Revitalization program.  

In their Official Visit with you, they will 
be on the lookout for red flags that your 
Auxiliary may be struggling. They are not 
there to criticize the President or any 
member. They are to help you in making 
sure you are in good working order.  
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      Have you been invited by your District President to join 

       Chubby MCBee & the Honey Sweets Band for our next  

       performance?  It will take place on Monday  

       August 28, 2023 in Oconomowoc. We will be doing a  

       special selection for our National President when she  

       visits us!  All are welcome     to join 

      in the fun and festivities! Please bring your favorite band  

       instrument and join us. Bring a friend or potential 

                    member. See you there! 

CHAIN OF COMMAND 

Auxiliaries: If you are experiencing 
problems contact your District 
President! 

District President: If you cannot solve 
the problem using our National Bylaws 
and Resources contact the Department 
President! 

Department President: Will work with 
you and/or assign a knowledgeable 
Officer or Chairman to help you!   

Please do not contact the District 
Commander to discuss Auxiliary 
business. 


